
From: Tim Jackson
To: Mitchell, Cheryl L
Cc: DeeAnn Koenig; CJ Baaklini
Subject: FOLLOW-UP FROM MY INSPECTION 3-12-2024
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EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments,

clicking links, or responding to this email.

 
Cheryl,
 
I have attached a copy of the completed waste manifest along with pictures of the cleanup for
your review. Please let me know if you have any questions.
 

We have moved, please note our new address

 

1299 W Beaver St

Jacksonville, FL 32204

 

V/R,

 

Timothy Jackson

O: 904-350-0006

M: 904-609-8139

Program Manager 

P.O. Box 40745, Jax, FL 32203-0745

1299 W. Beaver St, Jax, FL 32204

mailto:tim@marinecleaning.com
mailto:Cheryl.L.Mitchell@FloridaDEP.gov
mailto:dee@marinecleaning.com
mailto:cbaaklini@marinecleaning.com
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This message is intended only for use by the individual(s) to whom addressed and may
contain information that is Marine Cleaning, Inc. private information that is privileged
and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not an intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any review, use, dissemination, distribution or copying is
strictly prohibited. You are asked to disregard and delete this message with any
attachments and destroy all copies in any form. Thank you in advance for your
cooperation.


